
CROWD NOTICE-RELEASE


Please be aware that upon entering Iron Lakes Country 
Club on Saturday, September 25, 2021, for the Whitehall 
High School Class of 1970 reunion event, you consent to 
your voice and/or likeness being photographed and/or 
videoed without compensation for any and all media now 
known or hereafter devised, and you release the 
Whitehall High School Class of 1970 and its assigns of any 
liability due to such usage.



